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In most occasions, it is indeed not easy 
for potential customers to visualize or 
imagine how amphibious excavators 
can help them to accomplish a job that 
seemingly impossible to execute, and 
therefore creating challenges in 
justifying the investment. 
 
For experience users, the use of such 
equipment is a no brainer, period! The 
investment is an easy justification as 
the job can be carried out without the 
needs of additional equipment and yet 
able to complete the challenging task 
on time. 
 
The cost saving of being on time need 
no further elaboration. From these few 
pictures, one can easily see a total 
transformation from a swamp land to a 
brand new landscape. I dare to bet you 
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If we have not superimposed the before 
and after photos, you would not be able 
to recognize it.  
 
This is just one of the numerous 
application of amphibious or swamp 
excavator. For more application photos, 
feel free to visit our photo gallery page. 
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Komatsu PC1600 

Liebherr 994  

Hitachi and Caterpillar Swamp Excavator 

Fear no terrain, trump in swamp 

There is an exciting new feature being 
implemented in one of our product line. 
It is going to unleash more potentials 
and open up new possibilities in the 
field of applications. Final phase of 
testing is going to commence soon. Do 
stay tune. Here is a teaser.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hitachi EX1800 3-piece Boom 

Hitachi EX1200 Super Long Front 

Product Teaser 

Unleashing new possibilities 
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In the last issue we featured a long 
boom of a large excavator we have 
delivered to a happy customer. We are 
pleasantly surprised with the response 
from our customers wanting to know 
more what other very large boom we 
have designed and built. These are just 
a few sample photos, we have more. 
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